
National Finance Center 
Customer Notification 

Revised NFC Scheduled Maintenance - Mainframe 

January 3, 2020 

Reference Number: NFC-1577998176 

The National Finance Center (NFC) will conduct system maintenance on the  

mainframe on Sunday, January 5, 2020, from 12:01 a.m.- 5:00 a.m. central standard 

time. There is no action required on the part of the customers. 

Customers will be notified when the application is available. 

Assistance with security-related inquiries is available 24 hours per day, 7 days per week 

by contacting NFC’s Operations and Security Center (OSC) at 1-800-767-9641 or via 

email at osc.etix@nfc.usda.gov. 
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